I was particularly pleased during my recent
visit to New York to speak to the General Assembly to
have been able to review with you issues of concern
to Canadians and to the world community.

I pledge our cooperation to work with you,

Mr. Secretary-General, in the furtherance of the aims
of the Charter.
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